
Welsh Bursary  

 

We are inviting applications for the PgCE/ProfCE students that are proficient Welsh speakers. This 

bursary is underpinned by the statutory requirements of: The Welsh Language Act 1993 (the 1993 

Act) and The Welsh Language (Wales) Measure 2011 (the Measure) Cymraeg 2050: A million Welsh 

speakers. The bursary of £500 a year will be paid at the end of each year. In order to be successful in 

securing the payment you will need to: 

Year 1 

• Complete their peer teach bilingually  

• Create bilingual resources for a minimum of 2 lessons 

• Support one event in the year – for example and open evening or teaching academy 

Year 2 

• Compete one teaching observation bilingually 

• Create and evidence bilingual resources for a minimum of 3 lessons 

• Contribute to the delivery of the year 2 Welsh workshops by sharing your practice 

• Support year 1 students who are receiving the bursary, twice a year in support sessions 

• As part of the literacies for learning module develop a tool/resource to support the students’ 

Welsh language skills  

We are able to offer support to any student who is awarded this bursary. You will be able to observe 

a bilingual session and have one to one support with one of our Welsh language support team to 

help with the bilingual aspect of delivery.  

INFORMATION ON HOW TO APPLY FOR THE BURSARY WILL BE PROVIDED ONCE YOU HAVE 

APPLIED FOR THE COURSE. 

If you have any queries please contact Holly Donohoe holly.donohoe@gcs.ac.uk 

or Beth Hughes bethan.hughes@gcs.ac.uk 
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